
Kalamazoo  •  Battle Creek  •  Pawsandclawsft.com

Due to COVID-19 

our lobbies are closed until mid July.

Please remove all collars and leashes.
(We will come get your pet from your vehicle with our own collars and leashes.)

We will be RE-OPEN MAY 15th.

Please be patient as we get your pet scheduled in as we can only do so many 

in a day.  We have a limited staff working for everyone’s safety.  

You may PAY over the PHONE with a 
CREDIT CARD or DEBIT CARD.

Thank you again for supporting our small business. 

Stay safe and healthy!


